[bookmark: _GoBack]Crossett city council met in special session January 14, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. at the City of Crossett Annex Building to discuss December financial statements.
Present:		Council Members:  Rodgers, Carter, Foster, Knight, Marshall and Martinie
			Also Present:  CPA Terrell

Absent: 		Mayor McCormick, C/T Walthall, City Attorney Hamilton

In the absence of Mayor McCormick, Mrs. Rodgers conducted the meeting.

Councilwoman Rodgers called the meeting to order.  

Councilwoman Marshall inquired as to the expense on special election expense.  Does the city have any authority to decide what polling places and the number of attendants?  This will be checked out with the election commission.

Councilwoman Rodgers asked that the percentages on the court cost funds be added for future reference.

Councilwoman Rodgers suggested that time of the financial meeting be discussed at the regular council meeting on January 28.

Enforcement of clean-up ordinance was discussed.  Director of Public Works Jeff Harrison reminded council of the process and length of time it takes to get anything done on dilapidated properties.  Mr. Harrison explained that he has addressed the issue with the Code Enforcer, Tony Jones, and this year intend to write more citations.    Chief of Police JW Cruce stated that the city can endorse a nuisance abatement law which would allow enforcement of laws on landlords instead of renters.  This is something that may be considered.

With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned.
			
	          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
